
 

DISASTER RECOVERY – UPDATE #1, APRIL 22, 2016 

 DAMAGES 

-As a reminder, please make sure to adequately photograph/video storm damages, 

repairs, and any disposed of debris.  

 

 Please make sure to keep your receipts for any and all repairs done to 

your home. Good recordkeeping / receipts will be essential to receiving 

reimbursements from insurance and F.E.M.A., etc. 

 

 TENTATIVE DEBRIS REMOVAL DATES 

-First round, May 2, 2016 

-Second round, May 23, 2016 

 

 Solicitors should be reported to the Police Department – No Exceptions 

 

 The City Building Official or authorized representative will be visiting all 

homes impacted by flooding to do a required F.E.M.A. initial report 

 

 CITY OPERATIONS ARE BACK TO NORMAL 

 

 THE RED CROSS SHELTER WILL BE OPERATIONAL THROUGH THE WEEKEND 

AND INTO NEXT WEEK 

-The shelter is located at Jersey Village Baptist Church, 16518 Jersey Dr. 

 

 WATER SAFETY 

-The storm had NO impact on our water system. The water is safe to drink 


